
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLED 

Posted June 21, 2023, @ 17:30 hours: 

The meeting of the board of directors of the Holt Community Fire Protection District that 

was scheduled for June 21, 2023, at 17:30 has been cancelled at 17:25 on June 21, 2023. 

 

Public Notice of the scheduled meeting did not meet requirements defined within state 

statutes. In efforts to meet all statute requirements the meeting has been cancelled. 

 

Representatives of the media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 

  Mark Ferguson, Interim Fire Chief, 816-320-3612 

 


